
FOUNDATION COMMITTEE REPORT FOR APRIL 12, 2023 
 
COMMITTEE:  Eloise Laubach, Chair, Becky Cole, Charlene Plucheck, Terry 
Schumacher, Mavis Richardson, Vicki Spillane 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:05 pm. A quorum was present.  
 
Chair Comments:  The Foundation is not 501(c)(3) but donations can still be used as a 
tax deduction.  
                   
The Bench that was funded by the Mask Warriors and the Foundation will be dedicated 
on May 9 at 11:30 am. 
 
Notes of the February 8, 2023 meeting were reviewed and accepted. 
 
Financial report was reviewed. 
 
Unfinished Business:  The Management Fee of $8,922.45 will be returned to the 
Foundation by being incorporated into the 2024 budget. 
 
New Business: The Committee updated the Foundation Donation form showing 
donations can still be used as a tax deduction and updated some pictures and wording.  
 
The next meeting will be May 10, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. 
 


